
A heartfelt thank you to Erdington Academy for this wonderful selfless effort. Over 3 weeks students and staff brought 
items to fill boxes of all sizes for girls, boys and for homes. Both staff and students met after school to wrap boxes 
and to write Christmas cards. It is with pleasure that we handed more than 60 boxes, bags and large toys to M. John 
Smith, local representative of T4U a UK-based organisation making a difference with the less fortunate in the world. 
These items were placed in containers and driven to Moldova and into Ukraine. We were pleased to place a smile on 
many children's faces during this festive season. 
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Special thanks to all the students, staff and 

other contributors for the Shoeboxes collected 
from Erdington Academy last week. Once 

checked they too will soon be on their way to 
children less fortunate than us in Eastern 

Europe

J. Smith 
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